

12th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Year 2 Camp

Thank you to those of you that came to the camp meeting last night. For those of you that couldn't make it we have prepared a booklet of useful information and I would just like to clarify some of the points that were discussed at meeting.

The £10.00 deposit for the trip is due by Friday 8<sup>th</sup> March and the remaining balance is to be paid by Friday May 10<sup>th</sup>. We also require all medical consent forms to be in school by this date.

I understand that we have some parents with children in Year 5 at the Junior School who will also be paying for the Eyam residential trip this term. If this applies to you, and you have difficulty paying the full cost by May 10<sup>th,</sup> please can you speak to Mrs Cox in the office by Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> March. We can look at a staged payment plan over the next few months but the full payment will have to be settled by Friday 24<sup>th</sup> May.

The trip is an overnight residential and we will not be able to permit children to attend for the day only as in the past this has proven to be unsettling for the children. We hope that all children will take part as this is wonderful opportunity for them and we know they are very excited about it. In order to make the trip viable we will need 45 children to enable the trip to go ahead, so please can we ask that all payments and paperwork are returned by the dates above.

If you have any questions regarding the trip please speak to Miss Justice, Miss Woodhouse or Mrs Cox.

Kind regards

Linda Barbuti Head of School

